
 

Date: August 9th, 2019 

PCN NOTIFICATION EOL for TL3700AF100QG & TL3700AF160QG 

 

To our valued customer, 

The TL3700AF100QG and TL3700AF160QG will have an EOL date of November 1st, 2019. E-

Switch will be taking orders on these two switches up until September 30th, 2019. 

E-Switch will have replacements for these switches. Their part numbers will be TL3701AF100QG 

and TL3701AF160QG. These switches are currently available for order with a 11-week lead 

time. These switches will have the same fit, form and function as the TL3700AF100QG and 

TL3700AF160QG. There are some very minor dimensional differences. I have attached the two 

new drawings TL3701AF100Q drawing # N370011 and TL3701AF160Q drawing # N370012 for 

your review. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rick Nelson 

Sales Director  

E-Switch 


